## CONTOOCOOK HYDRO, LLC

113 Bartlett Road Plainfield, Vermont 05667 (802) 454-8458 (Cell)

lori@communityhydro.biz

March 3, 2015

## Via E-Mail and U.S. Mail

Debra A. Howland Executive Director & Secretary New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DE 12-278, Hopkinton Hydro Class I REC Application

Request for Additional Time to Respond

Dear Ms. Howland:

Per a conversation yesterday with David K. Wiesner regarding our response to the Secretary's letter denying without prejudice the Contoocook's application for partial Class I treatment, Hopkinton Hydro requests a two-week extension of the March 4, 2015 filing date in order to prepare and file a new answer to the Secretary's letter.

If not acceptable, would you please contact either Lori Barq or me immediately?

Sincerely yours,

William P. Short III

cc: Lori D. Barg (e-mail only)

Barbara Bernstein (e-mail only)

David K. Wiesner (e-mail only)

Susan W. Chamberlain (e-mail only)

Christina Martin (e-mail only)